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             PHILIPPINES
Human Rights Council

31st Session of the Working Group on the Universal Periodic Review

UPR of MALAYSIA
8 November 2018

Mister President, the Philippines welcomes the distinguished high level Malaysian delegation to this UPR session. 

The Philippines acknowledges the consultative process taken by Malaysia involving partners and stakeholders in its report preparation and commends it for its Government Transformation Program. We also welcome Malaysia’s efforts in promoting human rights education and training. 

Malaysia is home to a multitude of foreign workers.  We note that Malaysia’s domestic laws provide for the protection of the rights of migrant workers. 

In a constructive spirit, we recommend the following: 

1. To continue efforts aimed at enhancing the safety and advancing the welfare of migrant workers;
2. To ensure that the right to health and education would be available, irrespective of citizenship and immigration status; and

3. To consider ratifying core international human rights treaties to which it is not yet a party, including the International Convention on the Rights of Migrant Workers and their Families (ICRMW). 

As a fellow ASEAN Member State, we wish Malaysia every success in the pursuit of common human rights agenda in the region. 

Thank you.
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